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Dear Editor,

I am submitting this paper for consideration for publication in the UBCMJ. This manuscript represents my own original work and has not been, nor will be submitted to any other publication. 

This article is intended for print in the Global Health section of the journal. 

I suggest Dr. Erica Frank and Dr. Jerry Speigel as reviewers for this work.
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Sincerely,
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